
RIGINAL ragc i vi i 

Nonnye Grant 

To : 
cc: 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 020907-WS 

Tom W al den 

Hong Wang; Kay Flynn; Kimberley Pena; Patti Daniel 

Good morning! Letting you know that I have re-opened the above docket per your request. 
Please file a Revised CASR by 11-27-06 to reflect the pending issues. Thanks, Nonnye 

From: Tom Walden 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 4:59 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Kimberley Pena; Nonnye Grant; Kay Flynn; Patti Daniel 
Subject: Docket No. 020907-WS 

This is a closed water and wastewater certificate docket. 

Please re-open the docket to allow staff to correct the wastewater service territory description that was contained 
in Order No. PSC-05-0523-FOF-WS. 

1 1/16/2006 


